
 

Our Friend
Chet Solowiej

Our Low Vision area is named

after Chet Solowiej, former

Board member, volunteer and

library booster. As an active

member in the Plymouth Lions

Club, Chet helped the library

secure annual Lions Foundation

grants that facilitated the

development of our large print

books, audio books and

magnifier collections. He was

also instrumental in the

establishment of our Low Vision

sessions, which started in 2005. Information About 
Library Resources

Info Session
Meetings

Open to anyone for whom

eyeglasses are no longer

sufficient. Sessions are social as

well as informative and often

feature guest speakers. 

Drop-in!

Please check with
the library for

upcoming meetings.



Magnifier 
Collection

Magnifying glasses in a

variety of sizes and levels of

magnification are available

checkout! Ask for more

information at the Reader's

Advisory desk.

A computer with ZOOM

Software, large screen

monitor, large print

keyboard and Internet

access is available for use at

the library behind the Low

Vision Center. 

A Optelec CCTV desktop

monitor is also available. 

Low Vision 

Technology
Low Vision 

Collections

- The library has over 3,000

large print books available

for check out.

- There are also hundreds of

audiobooks, both CD and

MP3.

- The Low Vision Information

collection is now available

on the upper level in the non

fiction section, call number

617.7.

- There is a selection of

Youth Braille books

available for check out on

the lower level.


